
NOTICE 
 

Is hereby given to the Public that quorum of the  

Governing Boards of  

Valley Academy & Painted Rock Academy will be present at  
 

Reid Traditional Schools’  

Regular Meeting  
 

Thursday, April 24, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. 

in room #101, the conference room, at Reid Traditional Schools’ office, 

14841 N. Black Canyon Hwy., Phoenix, AZ 85023. 

The meeting location will be open to the public at 6:15 p.m.   

 

 

Reid Traditional Schools, Inc. is not bound by Arizona’s open meeting regulations.  

However, so long as its Board membership includes quorum of either or any of its public 

charter schools, it will abide by the State’s regulations for open meetings of public entities.  

Members of the Reid Traditional Schools Board will attend either in person or by 

telephone, video, or internet conferencing.  

 
 

If not posted, agendas are available upon request, in the school office.  The Board reserves the right to 

change the order of items on the agenda. Agenda items presented for review and/or discussion may result 

in action taken. 
 

Any person with a disability needing any type of accommodation, please notify Sherry Shumaker 

at (623)478-2344, at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled meeting time. 

 
 

       Posted 

Yogin Patel    April 22, 2025,  3:00 p.m. 

Yogin Patel, Secretary       Date  

 


